
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARKING PROPOSALS FOR 

ROSEHILL GARDENS - PUBLIC 

MEETING 
Residents will recall the consultation on the proposed ‘free bay’ scheme 

in September. 

Council officers tell us that they received a very good response to the 

consultation, but the results were almost uniformly against the 

Council's proposals.  However there is a strong feeling that something 

needs to be done and there is now a view from a lot of residents that 

they want a scheme with paid permits to be considered. 

We have agreed with Council officers that the proposed free bay 

scheme should not now go ahead, as it will not address the issues that 

you are raising.  We have asked officers to consider how a permit 

scheme might work and to come back with some proposals you can 

consider.   

You are invited to a meeting on Monday 22 January at 6pm at Rosehill 

Community Centre, in Rosehill Park.  That will give officers the 

opportunity to explain the options for a permit scheme, and for you to 

give feedback, and will help them design a workable scheme.  This will 

then need to be subject to further consultation. 

In the meantime, any issues with cars obstructing your driveways 

should be reported to the police on 101.  The Council cannot take any 

action as there are no parking controls in place. 

 

Ruth, Marlene and Steve 



 

 

Sutton North? 


